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ADDENDUM 2 

 
The State of Connecticut Department of Mental Health and Addiction Services is 
issuing Addendum 2 to the Connecticut Homeless to Housing Services Request 
for Proposals. 
 
Addendum 2 contains: 
 
A.  Question and Answers – The following are DMHAS responses to the questions 

received during and after the Bidder’s Conference up until the due date of 
Tuesday, January 17, 2023. 

 
In the event of an inconsistency between the information provided in the RFP and 
information in these answers, the information in these answers shall control. 
 
 

Question 1: Does the Department have expectations on number of people served 
annually for this program?  
 
Answer: No 
 
Question 2: Does the Department have expectations on length of stay for this 
program?  
 
Answer: No 
 
Question 3: Can the Department provide the names of organizations that 
submitted an LOI?   
 
Answer: Refer to question/answer #38 of Addendum 1 



 
Question 4: On page 12 of the RFP, in the section CT Homeless to Housing 
Services Performance Measures, Measure 3 states “At least 80% of engaged 
consumers will not return to homelessness after two years.” Can the Department 
clarify this expectation? If the individual is no longer open to the program the 
agency will be unable to determine if they have returned to homelessness.   
 
Answer: This measure will be used for consumers who are still in the program 
after two years. 
 
 


